


St. Mary’s Church Bulletin 
Readings for Sunday October 6 
27th Sunday in Ordinary Time 

 

1st Reading: Genesis 2:18-24 
2nd Reading: Hebrews 2:9-11 
Gospel:  Mark 10:2-16 

 

MASSES FOR THE WEEK October 7 - 13 

Monday October 7 

7:30 a.m. ╬ Martin and Henny Kraan  

 / Rosemary and Clayton Connell 
 

Tuesday October 8 

7:30 a.m. ╬ Neil Callaghan / Lorna and Family  

5:30 p.m. Adoration 
 

Wednesday October 9 

7:30 a.m. ╬ Paul Meehan / Pat and Family  

5:30 p.m. Adoration 

7:00 p.m. ╬ Paul Skipworth / Wylie and Marnie Suggit 
 

Thursday October 10 

7:30 a.m. For John Kolozsvari / Susan Stoppa 

5:30 p.m. Adoration 

7:00 p.m. For the Knights of Columbus 
 

Friday October 11 

7:30 a.m. ╬ Paul Skipworth / David Ashmore  

5:30 p.m. Adoration 
 

Saturday October 12 

9:00 a.m. ╬ Walter Forderer / Alma Forderer and Family  

9:30 a.m. – 12 noon Adoration 

5:00 p.m.  ╬ Rita / Alama Forderer and Family 
 

Sunday October 13 

9:00 a.m. For the People of our Parish  

11:00 a.m. For Joseph Jackson / Natalie and John 

 

PRAY FOR THE SICK 

Especially for Anne Meehan, Jean Cavanagh, Terry 

and Donna McNenly, Victoria Dlugosz, Ray Addley, 

Marg Wansbrough, Rylee Stewart, Kathleen 

Walden, Cathy and Tom Bushell, Nicole Lessard, 

Norm Forget, James Callaghan, Paul Bouwmeester, 

Charlene Ashmore, Norma Goller, Emma Junkin, Myrna 

Morgan, Paul Nicholls, Ron O'Connor, Suzanne O'Leary, 

Genevieve Rodrigues.   

May the Lord’s healing hand touch them. 

 

And for the deceased members of our parish 
Especially Father Clair Hickson, Diocese of 
Peterborough Priest. May they receive the gift of 
eternal life in heaven. 

HOMEBOUND PARISHIONERS 

If you have a family member or friend that is not able to come 
to church and would like to go to confession and receive Holy 
Communion, please call the rectory at 705-324-4828 and 
someone will go and visit them. 

 

PARISH OFFICE NEWS 

The office will be closed on 
October 10th and October 25th 

SACRAMENTS 
FIRST COMMUNION AND CONFIRMATION 

Details about the programs and session schedules are on 
the parish website: 
https://stmaryslindsay.ca/sacraments/#sacramental-prep   
Please direct any questions to the parish office. 
 
Did you miss the registration meetings? If you wish to 
enroll your child for First Communion or Confirmation 
there is still time. Please call the parish office or email at 
office@stmaryslindsay.ca 

RITE FOR CHRISTIAN INITIATION FOR ADULTS 

We are accepting registration for adults interested in 

becoming Catholic. Please contact the parish office for details 

about RCIA. Classes will start in October 2024. 

CHILDREN'S LIBRARY 
Saint Mary's is organizing a Catholic Children's Library 
which will be located in the church. We are currently 
accepting donations of any children's Catholic books and are 
in most need of board books.  

For more information please contact Beth Procter at 705-
999-1590 or supersweet_56@yahoo.com or Suzanne 
McCarthy at 705 324 5975 or 
suzanne_mccarthy@outlook.com. 

ASSIST WITH CHILDREN’S LITURGY! 

Do you have arts and crafts ideas or interest in helping assist 
with children's liturgy during Mass? If so, please contact 
Cathy Twohey today at cathy.twohey@sympatico.ca 

VOLUNTEER SCREENING 

As Ministries get back together for another year this is a 
reminder for all Ministry/Group Leaders to make sure all 
volunteers have completed the Screening Process. All 
volunteers need to have a yellow "Volunteer Screening Form" 
completed and on file. Any volunteers dealing with children, 
elderly, money, seeing parishioners outside of the Church 
and some positions of administration need to have a Criminal 
Record Check on file and updated every 5 years. Please 
ensure all volunteers have completed their forms and are 
updated. Forms can be obtained from the office. Information 
can be obtained from Mary or Bob La Salle (705-324-8568 
rjlasalle123@gmail.com). 

LIFE CHAIN OCTOBER 6  

Kawartha 4 Life will once again be organizing our local LIFE 
CHAIN event. Everyone is invited to come out and join us as 
we give public witness to the injustice of abortion. 
Date  Sunday October 6th 
Time  Gather at 1:45pm and pray from 2-3pm 
Location  322 Kent St. W. Lindsay 
Parking  available behind the Government Building 
Social  immediately following at St. Mary's Parish Hall 

PARISH VOLUNTEER DRIVERS NEEDED 

Would you be available to assist senior parishioners by 
driving them to and from Mass? If you are interested, please 
call the parish office with your name, phone number, and 
mass you attend. Thank you! 

https://stmaryslindsay.ca/sacraments/%23sacramental-prep
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OUR LADY FATIMA MASS & PROCESSION 

Join our final monthly Mass and Rosary Procession of the 
year to honour our Lady Fatima when she appeared to the 
three shepherd children at the Cova da Iria in Fátima, 
Portugal. Join us on Sunday Oct 13th – 10:15 a.m. 

LEGION OF MARY – ROSARY 

“The Rosary is a long chain that links heaven and earth. One 
end of it is in our hands and the other end is in the hands of 
the holy Virgin… The Rosary prayer rises like incense to the 
feet of the Almighty. Mary responds at once like a beneficial 
dew, bringing new life to human hearts.”  
St. Thérèse of Lisieux  
Please join us in Victoria Park on Tuesdays at 11am to pray 
Our Lady’s Rosary. Everyone is most welcome! 

ROSARY RALLY 

On October 12th. please join us to pray Our Lady’s Rosary 
for Canada on Saturday at 12:00pm noon in Victoria Park, 
Lindsay. Our local public Rosary is part of a national event 
organized by Canada Needs Our Lady and will be one of over 
1,300 rallies that will take place all over Canada on this day. 
Everyone is most welcome! 

HANDICRAFT HOLY LAND CHRISTIANS 

On the weekend of October 12-13, we will 
welcome our special guest Jonelly from 
Sebastien Cardinal's team, representing 
"Handicraft Holy Land Christians", who after all 

the masses will briefly address the issues and concerns 
regarding the Christian presence in the Holy Land. 
Christians in the Holy Land graciously ask your support 
through conscience prayers and will have many unique hand 
carved olive wood religious art pieces made by these families 
in Bethlehem available for purchase after every mass. 
Proceeds of the sales generate much needed employment for 
our Christian brothers and sisters in Bethlehem. 
May God Bless you for your generosity, for you help and for 
your prayers." 

Cash, debit, credit cards and cheque will be accepted.  
You can visit and support us at www.HolylandChristians.ca 

LUNCH AND LEARN 

October 20, 2024 – 12:30 p.m. St. Mary's School Gym 
Speaker: Angelina Steenstra from Silent No More 
Silent No More Awareness is a Campaign whereby Christians 
make the public aware of the devastation abortion brings to 
women and men. The campaign seeks to expose and heal 
the secrecy and silence surrounding the emotional and 
physical pain of abortion and bring those who have suffered 
from the decision to have an abortion to a path of healing. 
Lunch provided  
 
RSVP by Oct 15th if you are coming for count of how many 
Contact Lorie Carnochan 705-320-9913 or Rosemary Connell 
705-879-5360 

2025 CHURCH CALENDARS 

Hot off the press! 2025 St. Mary's Church Calendars are 
available in the back of the Church or in the parish office.  
Your donation is welcome. 

BOOKS UNDER THE TREES 

Our Lady of the Rosary select a rosary – read the history 
new children's books just arrived 

"SOCK"TOBER IS HERE!! 

Donations of NEW socks for Men /Women/Children are 
being accepted for the Homeless, SVDP Christmas Baskets 
and Fort Hope Mission. Please place them in totes at the 
church entrances.  Thank you!! 

SOCIETY OF ST. VINCENT DE PAUL 

This weekend, October 5th and 6th after Mass is our 
monthly collection for those in need within our community. St. 
Vincent de Paul Society is grateful for your generosity.  

Neighbours in need please call 705-340-3001 

ST. MARY'S CWL 

Bottle Drive: St. Mary's Parking Lot - Sat. Oct.19th. 
10:00am-2:00pm, Clean beer, wine & alcohol containers 
accepted. Please support our recycling initiative. 

Parish Christmas Bazaar: Sat., Nov. 2nd, 10a.m.-3 p.m. 
St. Mary's School Hall. Tea room $15 Payable at the door. 

PROJECT RACHEL 

Providing post-abortion help and healing 
in a confidential and non-judgmental way. 
Women suffering after abortion need 
support. If this is your pain, or the grief of 
someone you know, consider the 
upcoming Project Rachel retreat at St. 
Mary’s Refuge, November 8–10, 2024.  
For more information: 
Contact us through our confidential phone line at 289-691-
6840, e-mail ProjectRachel@stmarysrefuge.org or visit 
stmarysrefuge.org/rachel 

Women who have attended our retreats have spoken of 
seeing these notices in parish bulletins. We are deeply 
grateful that our ministry to post-abortive women has received 
constant support from priests in the dioceses we serve. 

SUPPORT CARDS 

Whenever you buy a gift card, you are donating 5% to our 
Property Maintenance fund. Gift cards will be available at the 
Rectory Office, by request. Only cash and cheque payments 
are accepted. Gift cards are available from the following 
stores and denominations: 

Canadian Tire:   $25, $50, $100 

Giant Tiger:    $25, $50 

Food Basics:   $25, $50, $100 

Home Hardware:   $25, $50, $100 

LaMantia:    $20 

Tim Hortons:   $10, $25, $50 

President's Choice:  $25, $50, $100 

Swiss Chalet/Kelsey's:  $25, $50, $100 

DONATIONS TO YOUR PARISH 

Offertory $2,860 
Preauthorized offering  $2,298 

Total $5,158 
Thank you parishioners who are using Pre-authorized offering 
System and Canadahelps.org.  Please contact the parish 
office for donation options: email office@stmaryslindsay.ca or 
phone 705-324-4828, thank you. 
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